
 
 
Oregon communities need 
more treatment facilities, and detox and stabilization units. Measure 110 shouldn’t be the whipping boy 
for the increased drug abuse and homelessness in our state. Those are nation-wide problems, and 
Measure 110 is helping solve those problems in Oregon   Drug abuse is a healthcare issue, not 
something that can be solved in the judicial system. 
 
Please. Keep Measure 110 intact, and give it opportunities to achieve even more success than it already 
has. 
 
Sincerely, 
David Michael Smith 
 


